



Item no.	Notes	Action by
<b>CALL TO ORDER</b>	The chair called the meeting to order at 3:30 CDT	Chair
<b>INTRODUCTIONS AND QUORUM</b>	The chair and host noted that all participants were properly identified by WebEx. As a study group, no quorum is required.	
<b>CALL FOR PATENTS</b>	Pre-par slides were shown	Chair
<b>CHAIR'S REMARKS</b>	The Chair welcomed the attendees to the meeting of the study group.	Chair
<b>AGENDA APPROVAL</b>	The agenda was reviewed. No additions or changes were proposed. Upon motion by Dennis Holstein, seconded by Mike Dood, the agenda was approved without objection.	Chair
<b>APPROVAL OF PREVIOUS MINUTES</b>	Meeting minutes from the May 28 <sup>th</sup> , June 25 <sup>th</sup> , and August 3 <sup>rd</sup> meetings were reviewed. Upon motion by Tom Hofstetter, seconded by Dennis Holstein, these meeting minutes were approved without objection.	Chair
<b>Review of Copyright</b>	IEEE SA copyright policy was reviewed	Chair
<b>General Discussion</b>	The chair reviewed the current state of the Study Group report, touching on the updates that have been made during the last few meetings. Several questions from attendees were discussed related to aspects of this report and the potential communication standard being studied.	Chair
<b>PAR Proposal</b>	The specific motion to request a PAR and have this Study Group converted into a Working Group were reviewed. Wording of the motion was revised to include the specific dates (standard completed in September 2023 with balloting and final approval in 2024) in the motion itself. Upon motion by Dennis Holstein, seconded by Nathan Wallace, the motion was approved without objection.	Chair
<b>General Discussion</b>	Based on the PAR request going to P0 later this week, it is anticipated that the Working Group should be authorized by SA at their October meeting. Based on that expectation the Chair expects to hold a virtual meeting in November to review the outline and prepare for the first "in person" Working Group meeting in January.	Chair
<b>Adjournment</b>	A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Tom Hofstetter, seconded by Nathan Wallace: The motion passed with no objection.	Chair
<b>[AGENDA ITEM 5]</b>		Chair
<b>[AGENDA ITEM 6]</b>		
<b>[AGENDA ITEM 7]</b>		
<b>[AGENDA ITEM 8]</b>		
<b>[AGENDA ITEM 9]</b>		
<b>ITEMS REPORTED OUT OF EXECUTIVE SESSION</b>	n/a	
<b>TIME OF FINAL ADJOURNMENT</b>	4:10 CDT	
<b>NEXT FACE TO FACE MEETINGS</b>	January PSRCC/PSCCC (or reference as Joint Meeting?)	

Item no.	Notes	Action by
<b>FUTURE MEETING ROOM REQUIREMENTS</b>	Room Size for 25, Projector, web conference support, avoid	